
From: Stephen Baugh 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 11:06 AM 
To: webposting 
Subject: FW: Regarding LA.R2-2023.1-LTC 
 
Correspondence re: LA-RZ-2023.1 for the website 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John and Kate Hackett   
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 11:01 AM 
To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: JOHN CAREY  
Subject: Regarding LA.R2-2023.1-LTC 
 
We would like our oppinions to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding the 
application  put forward by Tracee and John Aslan Carey . 
 
We are Scottie Bay landowners near this structure.  The owners came to us before it was built to get our 
opinion and we were fully informed of the plan.  We watched it being built and can attest that 
procedures seemed to be followed in keeping with the use of foreshore.  We have no objection to this 
ramp whatsoever.  It’s neat, tidy and so are all the surrounding areas belonging to the Careys.  They 
have been kind and generous neighbours and helped clean up a lot of the carelessly - left treasures in 
the water.  We understand this ramp will be made available should anyone require emergency 
evacuation . 
 
John and Kathleen Hackett 
Comox 

mailto:sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca

